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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please find attached a letter here from West Midlands Police about the importance of children staying 
away from vacant or disused sites and buildings.  

Whilst writing, a reminder please to talk to your child about their own personal safety.  Although Solihull 
is a safe place to live, there has been an increase in crimes where young people are targeted for 
expensive items such as phones, bags and bikes.  The best advice to give your child is to keep items 
such as these out of sight, to avoid being on their own in isolated areas such as parks and to not 
interact with strangers. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
Tom Beveridge 

Headteacher  
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